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1st November 2019 
 
 
 

Re:  Chain of Responsibility & Delivery Contracts 

 

 

Further to my email to all stores on 22/08/19 regarding Chain of Responsibility and Delivery 
Contracts, I ask that if you haven’t yet returned your new Delivery Contracts, that you do so as soon 
as possible. 

SIW Managers and Tasmanian Independent Retailers (TIR) Area Managers are visiting stores regularly.  
Please speak to them as they visit your store and they will help/assist you with any queries you may 
have and they will return your completed Delivery Contracts for you. 

If you require any further clarification in regards to Chain of Responsibility, please don’t hesitate to 
call me on 6391 0815 or 0400 764 711. 

Kind regards 

Shane Harrison 
Transport Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


